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27th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
PERFORMING ARTS PRODUCTION TRIP 
‘GUYS & DOLLS’, THE BRIDGE THEATRE; SATUDAY 15 JULY 2023 
 
We are delighted with the enthusiasm shown following the announcement of our next whole school production, 
‘Guys & Dolls’ and look forward to the start of rehearsals. To support our aim of producing a high quality 
production, we have planned to take cast and crew to see a current, professional performance of the show at The 
Bridge Theatre, London on Saturday 15 July (Guys & Dolls (bridgetheatre.co.uk) 

 
We will travel via train from Manchester Piccadilly to London Euston as follows:  
 
Manchester Piccadilly - London Euston 15/07/2023 08.15-10.36 
London Euston- Manchester Piccadilly 15/07/2023 19.24-21.24 
 
We will then head into the Covent Garden area to enjoy the street performers and an early lunch before arriving 
at the Bridge Theatre for the matinee performance. There will be time for pupils to purchase a light meal before 
we return to London Euston for our return journey. The cost for the trip will be £100 (including train, theatre ticket 
and LT Travelcard). Pupils will need to bring a suitable amount of money to purchase meals, snacks and 
souvenirs. 
 
Should you wish your son/daughter to attend this trip, please confirm via ParentPay. A deposit of £55 will be 
required by Monday 8 May followed by a final payment of £45 by Monday 5 June 2023. To discuss any further 
financial arrangements, please contact the Finance Office (jgriffin@urmstongrammar.org.uk) 
 
Please note cancellation charges will apply should you cancel your child’s place on the tour. 
 
I do hope your son/daughter will be keen to join us on what promises to be a thoroughly enjoyable experience! 
Should you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me (hglen@urmstongrammar.org.uk). 
 
 
Kind regards 
Helen Glen          
Head of Drama 
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